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Tuesday 4th October 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Harvest Festival 2022  

  
 
On Monday 10th October we will be holding our annual Harvest Festival assembly, for the children.  The 
festival provides an opportunity for us to engage with the wider community and make a difference. With 
this in mind, we are gratefully accepting donations of food including; packets, tins, jars, fruit and vegetables 
(no fresh foods that require refrigeration please). It would be very much appreciated if we could have all 
donations in school by the morning of Monday 10th October.  
  
This year we will be sharing any food between a local food bank as well as our in-school food bank.  
  
Thank you for your support with this.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office.  
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
 
Mrs Last  
RE Lead 
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